
Subject: Re: Malaria
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Wed, 30 May 2018 14:30:53 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS Senior DHS Data Processing Specialist, Mianmian Yu:

Thanks for your question. We have investigated your observation and noticed that the variable
HML1 was not populated fully due to an unexpected interruption at the stage of recode
construction. A correction on this has been implemented and will be released in a new version of
the recode data.
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